
From: Carla Rizzato  
Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:08 PM 
To: Adam Foran <adam.foran@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Re: Proposed 28 storey apartment building - D01-20004 and D02-20010 

Can you make sure it is on the record that myself and my husband strongly oppose the 
development of the 28 storey building on yonge near Oxford Street. 

Application D01-20004 and D02-20010 

Our names are 
Carla Rizzato and Paolo Curtis 
100 Arten ave 
Richmond hill 
L4C 9y3 

  

mailto:adam.foran@richmondhill.ca


From: Carla Rizzato  
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 2:03 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Proposed 28 storey apartment building 

I am a resident on Arten ave. When I heard of this 28 storey apartment building I was 
deeply disturbed.  

I pay almost $10,000 property tax to live on the beautiful street Arten ave.  There are 
not any 28 storey buildings in all of Richmond hill, the idea of putting one in the back 
yard of us homeowners on Arten ave is ABSOLOUTELY LUDACRIS. 

I love the privacy and quietness of Arten Ave. If a 28 storey building is erected there, the 
street will become a disaster, full of noise, traffic and a complete eye sore. 

A proposal for a 6 storey, high end condominium would make much more sense, and be 
in keeping with the tone of the Arten ave neighbourhood. 

I STRONGLY oppose the approval of this 28 storey building and I hope the people we 
have voted in, will actually keep Richmond hill the beautiful quiet place it has always 
been. 

Carla Rizzato 
And  
Paolo Curtis 


